ACovington

On Saturday, October 12th, 2019 at about 9:55 pm, a
911 caller reported a WWD traveling EB in the WB
lanes of US-30 "passing Highway 100" (MM 247).

Cedar Rapids PD were unable to locate the WWD.
The Cedar Rapids Archiver was non-functicnal at this
time, so no video was available. The WWD likely
turned short from either 32nd Ave or 33rd Ave.




